
Recognizing the importance of  
its members retirement security,  
United Nurses of Alberta encourages 
its members to learn more about  
the Canada Pension Plan.

Pension Security 
& Your CPP

UNA believes strongly that it owes it to all current 
members, and all retired members including those who 
now live in other provinces, to fight hard to protect 
their retirement security, which is best ensured by 
participation in the CPP.

Scan the QR code to 
learn more about why 
it’s important for Alberta 
workers to remain in 
a strong and stable 
national pension plan 
like the CPP.

https://www.una.ca/1504/
canadapensionplan


